
Beecholme Newsletter March 31st, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,       

Thank you so much for attending the Science Fair on 

Friday, 24th March after school.  It was great seeing 

the children explain the experiments to you with clear 

scientific vocabulary and excitement, they obviously 

learnt a lot whilst having fun. A parent spoke to me 

and said they thought that the activities engaged the  

children and would definitely help them remember 

the facts in the future.  We are enjoying seeing you in 

school and sharing your child’s learning when it has 

actually just happened and not later in the year.  A 

child also told me that they liked the fact that other 

children and parents came to see their work and it 

made them feel proud.  

Next term there will be specific maths workshops for 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. Please look out for 

those. 

Friends of Beecholme (FOBs) would like to let you 

know in advance that there will be two community 

events which parents will organise during the       

Summer term. The two events are the Family Picnic 

and the Summer Fair. FOBs will be preparing for the   

Summer Fair when we return to school. The Summer 

Fair will take place on  Friday, 7th July 2023. Please 

look out for the meetings so you can help. The      

Tombola and Raffle stalls are very successful at 

Beecholme. If you receive any presents over the     

holidays that you do not want, please save them for 

the Fair. 

Have a wonderful and safe holiday. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sternberg 

 

 

 

Lettings 

Are you wanting to hire a hall for 
your child’s party? 

Would you like a hall to run a club? 

Would you like a hall for a family event? 

If you or anyone you know is looking for a hall, please 
contact the school office for the specific details for your 

event on 0208 640 4795 or 
office@beecholme.merton.sch.uk 

We are also researching letting out our outdoor area in 
the near future. 

Family Picnic 

Friday, 26th May after School. 

Summer Fair 

Friday,7th July 2023 after school 

Dates 

Last day of Spring Term– Friday, March 31st  

(1:45pm Early Dismissal) 

All Children return for the Summer Term 

Monday, 17th April 2023 at their usual time. 

School Closed 

Bank Holiday—Monday, 1st May 20223 

Bank Holiday—Monday, 8th May 2023 

Summer half-term   

Monday, 29th May 2023– Friday 2nd June 2023 

School closed—Staff INSET day Monday, 5th June 2023 

First Day Back for Pupils—Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Please see the school website for all of the school term dates 

for 2022-2023 and 2023-2024. 

We need your help... 

Do you have any contacts with 
Estate Agents who may be able to 
sponsor the school events ? 

If so, please contact the office on 020 8640 4795 or 
email office@beecholme.merton.sch.uk  

ParentPay - Curriculum Workshops 

Please pay outstanding debts on ParentPay including 
the various workshops recently held in school. In order 
for us to continue to offer these fantastic opportunities 
for all our children, we really need your help.  


